

Sunset Hill Neighborhood Association

July 9, 2018

Dear Mayor Boley, Vice-Mayor Larsen, and Commissioners Ananda, Herbert, and Soden;

The Sunset Hill Neighborhood Association Executive Committee supports the Bob Billings Parkway and Crestline Drive site as a good candidate for the location of the Lawrence Transit Hub. This intersection is on the southern border of our neighborhood. We believe that proximity and easy access to the transit hub will benefit our neighborhood and that the central location will benefit the city as a whole.

We are confident that the reconfiguration of routes that will follow the construction of the hub will not adversely affect our neighborhood, but we will be watching the process carefully to make certain this is the case. We believe that an efficient transit system is critical to the livability of Lawrence, and that better route design made possible by a central hub will increase ridership, resulting in decreased traffic, cleaner air, lower carbon footprint, and will benefit all of the citizens of Lawrence.

Sincerely yours.

Gary K. Webber,

President, SHNA